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 Implementation of Code Monkey for students of Grade 6-9  

Dear Students,  

Greetings from C M International School! 

We trust you are doing well and keeping safe.  

We are glad to know that all of you are enjoying Code Monkey platform and are regularly solving all challenges. 

It’s come to our notice that some of you are not able to login due to unavailability of laptop/desktop/tablet at your 

homes. To facilitate learning of coding for these students, we have decided to call these students to school once 

a week on Saturday for practicals. We will give them access to computer lab in adjoining college building which 

has setup of 110 computers. Students will be able to complete their coding exercises one a week for 90 minutes 

and coverup with topics with other students. Those interested should connect with their ICT teachers and give 

them names and book slots accordingly. First session will be held on Saturday, October 2nd  from 09:30 am to 

10:30 am . 

By October month-end, we plan to complete 75 levels of coding adventure 1 in both story mode and skill mode 

and distribute first certificate to all students. Certificates will be handed over to only those students who complete 

the mentioned levels with 3-stars score in each class. Certificates will be handed over in hard-copy on PTM – 

October 23rd.  

In order to achieve this first milestone, the school has decided to extend access to computer labs, and we request 

each and every single student to take advantage of this opportunity in order to achieve the first milestone and get 

certificate.  

For any queries, please connect with your ICT teacher – Mrs. Vrushali Kulkarni. From 02:00p.m to 04: 00p.m 

Contact no:8080316615 

  

Thank you. 

  

Happy Coding! 

CM International School   


